
4 Sept 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

I just want to write a very quick letter to congratulate your child on how well they have approached the first
few days of their new school. The whole staff body has been hugely impressed with how polite, mature,
adaptable and well behaved they have been this week.

We already know they are a great year group and they have settled in phenomenally well in such a short
period of time. We hope they too have enjoyed their time with us and their new classmates and we are
looking forward to working with them more closely in the coming term.

There will be a lot of information that you and your children will have had to digest and new systems to get
familiar with, should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school. To ensure your
queries are dealt with it is always best to make contact in the following ways:

General concerns - Form Tutor / Head of Year
Subject concerns - Class Teacher / Head of Faculty
Students Services - Mrs Alison Hardy / Reception

Our full staff contact list can be found on the website here.

I hope your children had a restful weekend and we look forward to seeing them again this week.

Yours sincerely

W Teece
Headteacher

https://brookvalegroby.com/how-to-contact-staff/

